
1st Vice President – Membership - Bulletin, 2024 

We just came back from the National convention. There is a change coming as of January 1st, 

2025. There is an increase of $75 for a life membership. 

This means the cost of a life membership will go from $278 to $353. Also, what this means is if 

you have anyone going to life membership for this year it must be postmarked by Dec. 15th to 

get into Nancy Middleton for processing. 

Also, the first contest I had for all life renewals coming in first, would go to the first two 

submitted. Those two Aux. are #126 and #1957. Thank you for getting those in already. 

Pamela Lein 

Dept. 1st Vice 

 

 


